
From: Rod Wellington [mailto:rod@sarrah.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 19 November 2010 9:00 AM 
To: NationalBoards 

Subject: Guidelines for Endorsement for Scheduled Medicines from the Podiatry Board of Australia 
[Scanned] 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the above consultation paper which SARRAH 
supports. 
 
We would like to make a comment in relation to page 6 where it refers to references from a current 
prescriber.  In the document it states that the references must come from a Medical Practitioner or 
prescribing Podiatrist.  SARRAH recommends that references be accepted from any prescriber and 
not limited to Medical Practitioners and Podiatrists.  For example Nurse Practitioners and Dentists 
should also be able to write references as they are active prescribers at present. 
 
Once again thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Rod Wellington 
Chief Executive Officer 
Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied Health 
Ground Floor, 10 Campion Street, Deakin ACT 2600 
PO Box 74, Deakin West ACT 2600 
T: 02 6285 4960  M: 0412 727 659  F: 02 6162 4094 
 

Email: rod@sarrah.org.au 
Web: www.sarrah.org.au 
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